
 

 

COVID-19 Testing - Tomorrow 

Thursday, December 24th 2020 from 9:30am-10am 

 

 Afternoon shift will be tested upon arriving to work Dec 24th. 

 

 If you are not scheduled to work December 24th and the roads/visibility is a 

hazard, we encourage you to be tested before your next scheduled shift 

instead of braving the weather. Please let the nurse know you need to be 

tested upon arriving for your next shift. 

 

Stay safe this Christmas. Wear your mask, practice social distancing, 

and drive carefully. We need each and every one of you and so does 

your family and friends! We are looking forward to the New Year and 

the promises a COVID-19 vaccine may bring. 

 

 

Merry Christmas, 

Mark Rust        Kendra Hiles 

Administrator       Director of Nursing 


